E-mail from Walk4life

Dear Melanie,

Walk4Life has reviewed your request for a pedometer donation and we are happy to donate to your cause.   50 neo pedometers will be shipped by the date indicated per your request.  Please feel free to contact us should you have any further questions regarding your donation.

Walk Happy!, Walk Healthy!

Shawn Jordan

Walk4Life, Inc.

815-439-2340

815-439-2414 Fax

www.walk4life.com
**Contact this company…there is a link on the right hand side of the home page that says:

Find out how you can get Walk4Life pedometers or an ActiveSchools! program started at your school. 

There is a possibility they will help your school out too.  
